
 

 

 

Well done on another week of fantastic learning Rubies! 

In English we have been writing sentences using pictures from our story, The Snail and the Whale. 
Using our phonics skills to add s or es to make plurals we have written some of the different things 
the snail saw on his journey. In Maths we have been adding single digits using counting resources to 
help us. We have also been practicing forming our number correctly and making sure each single 
digit fits within the squares of our maths books. Mathletics log ins have been stuck into your child’s 
reading record. Follow the QR code or website to log into their account where learning will be added 
each Friday. In Geography we recapped our learning about human and physical features before 
going on to think about what makes a village different to a town or city. We looked at maps, aerial 
view and photos of our village Wickwar before drawing some of its features. In Art we have been 
learning about cool and warm colours.  

 

On Wednesdays PE we are focusing on skills for games with Mrs Mac 

Key dates:  

 

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Grainger 

Coming up next week 
 

Way to support at home 
(home learning) 

In English we will be writing postcards from the snail 
about his adventure with the whale. We will use our 
phonics learning from this week to add –ing to verbs. 
 
In Maths we will be finding less than a number and 
subtracting single digits.  

Read 5 times a week  
 
Mathletics learning added 
each Friday 


